
 
 

 
The Honorable Rick Perry                                       November 29, 2019 
Secretary of Energy  
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Ave., SW 
Washington, DC 20585 
 

Dear Secretary Perry:  
 
On October 26, 2019 at the 5th Constitutional Convention General Assembly I had the honor to 
submit your name Rick Perry on a joint Resolution expressing the desire for you to become the 
New California appointed transitional governor.  As “our best choice” you were unanimously 
approved because you are “the most qualified and mentally and morally equipped person to provide 
the needed leadership for New California State”. 
 

The New California State governor is an appointed transitional position and will perform the duties 
to form the new state from the state of California following Article IV Section 3 of the United States 
Constitution. 
  

Secretary Perry we would like to extend to you the honor of your presence at out 6th Constitutional 
Convention as our Key Note Speaker February 28, 2019.  
 

We believe you’re the one person in the United States who is so capable, qualified and who meets 
the unique circumstances surrounding the making of the 51st State.  
 

We welcome your participation at the 6th New California State Convention February 27-28, 2019. 
 

Secretary Perry I look forward to discussing your future with New California State. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Preston 
President, New California State    
Please call: (530) 632-9786 
https://www.newcaliforniastate.com	
	
	
	
New California is a new state in development exercising it’s Constitutional Right to form from the 

State of California. The process to form New California is authorized and codified in Article 4 
Section 3 of the United States Constitution. 


